Statement by MFA Dacic concerning European Commission’s Serbia Progress Report
Tuesday, 10 November 2015.
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“The European Commission’s Serbia Progress Report confirms that Serbia has achieved very
significant results on its European path.

A logical EU response to Serbia’s accomplishments in respect of economic reforms, alignment
of its legislation with the EU acquis, contribution to regional stability and improvement of

Serbia’s international position would be the opening of first negotiating chapters by the end of
the year.”




